OLD OAKS CONDOMINIUM OWNERS ASSOCIATION
Board Meeting



March 6, 2019
The meeting was called to order by Matt Solom at 6:10pm. President Matt Solom and Secretary Karen Quattlebaum.  Toni Myers, Becky (Toni’s assistant) & Terry Thigpen were in attendance for Century 21/BVPM.
Agenda Items:
A. Reading of previous meeting minutes – Minutes were not available.  Will be done & approved at a later date.
B. Financials – $19, 750.00. in the Reserve account ~$14,000.  Operating accounting balance is $17,995. 69.   Only 3 people delinquent and only 1 person past due on monthly dues.  
C. Big Event – we’re having a crew of approximately 8 students to come out & do work on the complex.  They are going to work on clearing brush by the dumpster & 29-32 unit area, re-do the red/white area (no parking/fire lane areas). *list of supplies to Toni ASAP*
D. Annual Meeting – April 11, 2019 6pm.
E. Front entrance of complex – Terry wants to clean up around the sign at the front of the complex.  We’ll have the BE work on that area.  Then we’ll work on getting some flowering bushes (that don’t require watering).  Maybe a crepe myrtle.
F. No gutters – Terry thinks we should put gutters with popup drains out to the creek on units 1-10 to help with the drainage;  Matt is still very concerned with the erosion behind 3-4.  
G. Complex – 4, 19 & 21 need to have their units & area cleaned up.  There is significant debris, junk, etc.
H. Super Sidings – will be in town 3/18 & need to finish trimming out Matt’s (#7) back windows; also the house wrap was not completely finished in the attic. Toni will let them know of the issues that need to be addressed;
I. Erosion/Sinkhole – Terry gave us an update on Oakwood’s erosion issue, they’re doing the work – it has taken longer than expected due to the excessive rain in the fall/winter & early spring.  He also talked about the erosion behind units 3-4, the justification for gutters to move the water to the creek. Also he wants us to work on getting decks cleared off.  
J. On message/bulletin board – add ‘3923’ and ‘Old Oaks’ on the sides of the board.
Meeting adjourned at 7:05 pm                 Minutes prepared by Karen Quattlebaum



